
 
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 
Dear valued Travel Partners, 

 
Six Senses Uluwatu, Bali is excited to announce that as part of our commitment to 

providing the most memorable guest experience, sections of the Resort Villas are 

being meticulously modernized. The upgrades are carried out in stages to minimize 

disruption as much as possible. 

 
Rocka Restaurant is also undergoing an enhancement process to elevate the dining 

experience further. During the upgrade period, which extends until mid-November 

2023, all of Rocka's culinary offerings are graciously hosted by Watu Steakhouse. 

 
The resort team is happy to assist with any queries or requirements, and we look 

forward to welcoming our guests to an even more Out-Of-The-Ordinary Six Senses 

experience. 

 
 

 
Jeffrey F. Seward 

General Manager, Six Senses Uluwatu 
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